Received via email: 6/1/2011

Dear Friends at Operation Shoebox New Jersey and the Heart of New Jersey Girl Scout Council,

A heartfelt Thank You from the Marines at 2nd Battalion, 1st Marines. Your care packages, notes, drawings and of course, Girl Scout cookies were a great comfort. Your thoughtfulness and support is well-noted. I'm filled with pride to know that fellow Americans, and young Americans remember and support Marines and our effort in Afghanistan. God Bless & Semper Fidelis.

Sgt. D. Santosuosso 2nd Battalion, 1st Marines Regimental Combat Team 1